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The CRC office appreciates requests for presentations by CRC project

staff. Unfortunately, CRC was unable to respond to the request in the

time frame specified. In general, opportunities to schedule a presentation

are available by emailing the project at

feedback@columbiarivercrossing.org, via the online comment form, or

by calling the project office.
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